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To whom it may concern,

| wanted to make sure my thoughts are heard for the hearing about 1101 Garner Ave that is applying for teardown.
Many of us from the neighborhood are upset by this. This stone cottage is special and rare and should not be torn down.
We only have a handful of these type homes in Zilker and we need to try to save them. | have lived in the neighborhood
for over 30 years and it is tragic to see how the neighborhood is transitioning to big ugly speck homes with no integrity. |
believe homes like the one on Garner need to be lovingly preserved. IPlease make a note for the meeting that | am
against the tearing down of 1101 Garner Avenue.

Thank you -

Margo

Margo Weisz

"Like a welcome summer rain, humor may suddenly cleanse and cool the earth, the air and you." Langston Hughes
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